
Coffin School First and Multi PE, Home Fun Resources for the week of 3/30/2020

We have worked hard on different types of 
movement in the gym this year.  I’d like to 
have you continue to work on your jumping 
skills.  I have attached two worksheets here 
for jump rope, Level 1 and Level 3 .  If you 
are just starting jump rope start at Level 1.  
If you already can jump rope, and have one at 
home,  warm up with Level 1  then move on to 
Level 3.  If you don’t have a rope, don’t worry.  
You can make a line on the floor with tape, 
string, yarn, pool noodle, chalk, anything you 
can find!  

If you don’t have a jump rope, look around the

house for something that you can turn, a 
stray piece of rope from the garage, a pool 
noodle works great.  Twist several plastic 
bags and tie them together into a rope! Use 
your imagination.  

I miss all of you so much and I hope that you 
are getting a chance to go outside and have 
some fun.  If you have access to the internet 
check out my website by going to the Coffin 
School site.  Lots of fun stuff do do and 
videos from me!  Mrs. Peck-Moad



Jumping, Level 1


